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Dear Benteen Parents,

     Welcome to an exciting school year at Benteen Elementary! My
name is Ms. I. Marsh, and I am thrilled to be your child’s Gifted and
Talented teacher for the 2024-2025 academic year. Classes will
commence during the first week of school on August 1, 2023. This
year, all students will engage in talent development as part of their
special area curriculum. Students identified as gifted will receive
instruction through a collaborative approach and small group
settings in reading and/or math. Rest assured, both instructional
models will emphasize differentiation aligned with the Georgia
Standards of Excellence and incorporate the APS gifted standards.

     Please remember to ask your child about their activities in talent
development each day. I am eager to have a successful and
productive year of teaching and learning with all of you. Should you
have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to me.

Best regards,
Ms. I. Marsh
Benteen Elementary
Gifted and Talented Development Teacher
iris.marsh@apsk12.org
404-802-7326
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